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   RALEIGH, (SGRToday.com) - Historical commission oversight committees will welcome new
members appointed by Gov. Pat McCrory.
   
   Phillip Matthews and Elizabeth McLean will takes seats on the Blount Street Historic District
Oversight Committee in Wake County. The committee monitors the implementation of the act
regarding the sale of state-owned property in the Blount Street Historic District.
   
   Matthews is a former Wake County Commissioner, fire fighter, and served on the Garner City
Council for eight years. He was Wake County Board Chairman in 2014. Matthews is a Vietnam
veteran, retired Army Officer and Life Member of VFW and American Legion.
   
   McLean is a sales consultant with the Raleigh office of Carolina Business Interiors (CBI, NC)
doing sales and new business development. From July 2014 - July 2015 she worked for the
state Office of Information Technology Services working on statewide IT initiatives,
communications, and all things iCenter.
   
   In Chowan County, J. Dawson Tyler, Jr. will join the Edenton Historical Commission.Tyler is
a senior account executive at Tyler Technologies, Inc. in 
Edenton
. He is responsible for the company's presence in Illinois and Georgia.
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